
 

 

Mr David Fowler 

Regeneration and Planning 

Development Management  

London Borough of Camden 

Town Hall  

Judd Street 

London  

WC1H 8ND 

 

 

 

 

21st April 2017 

 

 

 

Dear David,  

 

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990 (AS AMENDED) 

 

20 GUILDFORD STREET, LONDON, WC1N 1DZ (THE CENTRE FOR RESEARCH INTO 

RARE DISEASE IN CHILDREN) 

 

APPLICATION TO DISCHARGE CONDITION 4(c) OF PLANNING PERMISSION REF. 

2014/6068/P 

 

On behalf of our client, Great Ormond Street Hospital Children’s Charity (GOSHCC), please find 

enclosed an application to discharge condition 4(c) attached to planning permission ref. 2014/6068/P 

dated 10th June 2015. The permission granted the following development:  

 

“Erection of new hospital research building following the demolition of an existing computer facility”. 

 

The details enclosed within this application relate to condition 4 (c). All documents and drawings have 

been submitted in electronic format via the Planning Portal (ref: PP-06011291). The application fee 

has been calculated at £97.00 and paid electronically. 

 

Condition 4(c): Facing Materials - Manufacturer’s Specification and Samples 

 

Condition 4(c) reads as follows: 

 

“Detailed drawings, or samples of materials as appropriate, in respect of the following, shall be 

submitted to and approved in writing by the local planning authority before the relevant part of the 

work is begun:  

 

c) Manufacturer's specification details of all facing materials (to be submitted to the Local Planning 

Authority) and samples of those materials (to be provided on site)”.  
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Pursuant to this condition, please find enclosed Details Note 03 Rev 0, prepared by Stanton Williams 

and dated 21st April 2017. We would also like to invite Officers’ to view the material samples on site, 

as required by the condition.  

 

We trust that the enclosed documents are sufficient to enable you to validate the application and we 

look forward to receiving written confirmation of this in due course. If you have any queries, please do 

not hesitate to contact Alice Broomfield of this office.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

 

 

DP9 Ltd 


